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Doing our best to be our best

From Mrs Malam

Important Dates

Free School Meals  

Staff news...
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our BIG focus this term is helping each other to
achieve our whole school goal that “Everyone will
succeed”. School feels an amazing place to be.
Children are all working so hard and we can already
see great progress in the children’s books. 
Thank you for your support in getting the children in
to school on time and ready for learning. We are
really proud that our attendance and punctuality is
good and has been improving every week. 
I hope you all have a super weekend, 

Mrs Malam

This year we have elected a school parliament who
are a group of children from each class in school
who will represent the voice of all the children in
school. 

We feel it is really important children have the
opportunity to have their voice heard and to share
their great ideas for how we can improve children’s
lives in school and beyond. Over the year the
parliament will meet in school to develop their ideas
and there will be opportunities for them to meet
with school parliaments from Alderman's Green and
Joseph Cash Primary to discuss and debate their
ideas beyond school. 

Welcome to Mr Morey who
joined our staff team this week,
he is our new Learning Support
Assistant in Y3. He is very much
enjoying working with the
children and getting to know
them all.  Congratulations to
Miss Withey who ran the
London Marathon last week -
an awesome achievement!

Monday 10th October Teaching Reading
Parent Meet at 2.45pm Reception & Y1 
Friday 14th October Y2 Beech Parent
Assembly @ 2.45pm 
Friday 14th October Y5 Bosworth Battlefield
Trip 
Monday 31st October 2022 – INSET day
Monday 21st November 2022 – INSET day
Tuesday 3rd January 2022 – INSET day

Free School Meals
Your child may be entitled to receive Free
school meals which not only gives them a
free meal every day at lunchtime but also
entitles them to attend the holiday activity
clubs free of charge. Please use this link
below to see if your child is eligible for the
funding.
https://www.courthousegreen.org/policies/
school-policies/

Keeping in touch
Please remember that there are several ways to
get in touch with us at school.  You can make
contact via the office on 02476 688022, via email
cgadmin@triumphtrust.co.uk and via Class Dojo. 
 Please also remember to look at our Facebook
and Instagram pages to keep up to date with what
is happening in school.




School Parliament

mailto:cgadmin@triumphtrust.co.uk


Y6 Application to secondary school
All parents must submit an application online for their child for a secondary school
place by 31st October 2022. There is further information about applying on this link. 
 https://www.coventry.gov.uk/school-admissions/secondary-school-admissions/4

There are lots of secondary school open evenings and events to give parents and
children the chance to look around together. Please follow the link to see when the
dates are. If you have any questions about applying please come and speak to a

member of staff in school. 
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/school-admissions/secondary-school-open-evenings

Reception settle in!
We are so proud of our new Reception
children who have settled into school

very well. I know how proud their
parents must be to see how much

they are enjoying school.

Behaviour




Class Dojo
I hope that by now you have all had
your log in details to class dojo. This
is our new system that we are using

in school to reward children for
always showing our core values. We
have 6 core values that we teach the

children, and we talk about them
through all aspects of their learning.










Y6 children had an amazing time whilst
at Skern Lodge. They had so many
wonderful opportunities whilst they were
away to challenge themselves and each
and everyone of them achieved a
personal goal. The children's behaviour
whilst they were away was impeccable
and staff who went with them were so
very proud of them!

Children in y5 will be bringing home a
letter school to book their place on next
years trip to Devon - look out for the
letter children!

Y6 Visit Skern Lodge 



Our attendance is currently 95.3% 
Please make sure that your child is in school, on time every day for their learning. We take

the register at 8.50am as the first lesson starts at 8.55am. Please make sure that your child is
in school on time so that they make the very best progress possible every day in their

learning.  If your child is absent, please phone the school office before 9am.

Attendance

We are so very proud of all of the children,
they are definitely showing everyone that

hard work is the key!



We have had Governors in school this week
and they have been wowed by the

children. Not just how proud they are of our
school but also how they show and

demonstrate our core values in and
around school.




Food Bank Friday
On the last Friday of every month the staff at

Courthouse Green do a collection for our local food
bank and ask a year group to support - THANKS to Y6

who supported this month!

https://www.coventry.gov.uk/school-admissions/secondary-school-admissions/4
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/school-admissions/secondary-school-open-evenings

